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Eliminate degree requirement 

RECIPIENT NAME



Dear AAUW MO Members,

Your AAUW MO State Board supports the elimination of the degree requirement for 
membership. We encourage you to vote YES to better align AAUW with our mission. 
Opening our membership to everyone who supports the AAUW mission, demonstrates 
our priority on inclusion. 

In 2021, nationally 63% approved this change. The requirement is 67%. 

Please VOTE 
Voting is April 3-May 15 

Look for an email around April 3 from: vote@simplyvoting.com.  It will contain your 
ID and PIN. Check your spam if you don't find it in your inbox. No email on file? You will 
receive a paper ballot by mail. No paper ballots will be sent during the voting period. 

Karen Francis, 
President, AAUW MO




